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Dear parents and carers, 
 

 
In line with our policy review schedule, Mrs Anderson and the Governing Body have recently reviewed 
our Positive Behaviour Policy, of which the pupils in the school have had chance to be part of this 
review process.  
The Governing Body have also decided to adopt an accompanying Governor Statement of Behaviour 
Principles, which gives clear advice and guidance to all staff on behaviour in our school and ensures 
the Governing Body's full support. This Statement will feed directly into the newly amended Positive 
Behaviour Policy.  
  
Please find attached a copy of the Governor Statement of Behaviour Principles, which will also be 
placed on our school website.  
Please do email me if you would like to share your views on this statement. 
  
Best regards 
Shirley Sowray. 
Chair Of Governors 
 
cofg@st-peters-brafferton.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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